
Administrative Commission (AC) for St. JohnsPresbyterian Church 
Presbytery of St. Augustine 

May 4, 2021 

The Administrative Commission reports these actions : 

The AC and St. Johns met on three occasions in March to review and discuss 
proposals for dismissal. In the process of these discussions, the AC and St. Johns 
agreed that a mediation would be helpful. The parties agreed on Rev. Cynthia 
Montgomery as the mediator. A mediation session was held on April 27, 2021, and 
discussions are continuing. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jerie Lukefahr, AC Clerk 

Members: Rev. Dr. Laurie Furr-Vancini, Jerie Lukefahr, Rev. John Ragsdale 
Chair: Ben Samuels 
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